
Post Falls Police Department activities report – for  Aug. 28-29: 

Graveyard Shift: 

Explosion, Area of South Greensferry Rd 

Multiple reports of a loud explosion in the area. Unsure where the origin was. Officers patrolled the area 

and nothing unusual observed. A short while later KCSO advised they had fireworks reported in the 

vicinity in KCSO jurisdiction. 

 

Suspicious, Crown Pointe 

RP advised a white van with Washington plates was driving in the area without headlights. Officer 

located the vehicle and found the occupants were Kirby Vacuum salesmen and were finishing an sale. 

Everything checked out with the occupants of the van. 

 

Suspicious, E Mullan Ave Wal-Mart 

Rp reported hearing what they thought to be a “small caliber” pistol shot in the area. Officers checked 

the area and did not locate anything unusual. 

 

Found Child, CDA Ave 

Rp found a 9 year old boy walking the area and thought he may be lost. Officer arrived and contacted 

the child’s parents who came and took him home. Child was supposed to be going to a friend’s house 

after being at the park and hadn’t. 

 

DUI, Spokane St at 16th Ave 

Officer observed a vehicle traveling northbound on Spokane Street in excess of posted speed limit. 

Vehicle failed to yield for approximately 2 blocks then stopped at the above location. Driver was 

intoxicated and was driving without a tire just on the aluminum wheel. Driver was arrested for DUI. 

Swing Shift: 

A wanted subject was located and taken into custody without issue for several warrants out of 

Washington. 

An Auto Burglary report was taken after unknown suspects entered an unlocked vehicle parked 

on W. Tayjan Lane and took a work ID. Nothing else was taken. 

Theft of lawn ornaments were reported from a residence on Stagecoach Drive. No suspects at 

this time. 

Officers handled a Malicious Injury to property for a vehicle that was parked in the area of W. 

Chukar Loop. Unknown suspects keyed the 2001 Toyota Avalon. 

A "Barbie" bike was brought back to the Police Department after receiving a report of Found 

Property in an alley on E. 11th Avenue. 



 


